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I named my company “All for the Lord” at the inspiration of Paul 
Graumann, from Colorado, who named his construction business 
“Grateful Heart”. I decided to name my company “All for the Lord” 
because that is what I am and that is what it does. I registered the 
domain AllfortheLord.com on 7/9/10 for $15. I posted my portfolio 
online at AllfortheLord.com and opened my business on 1/11/11. All 
my public information, including Etoonin’, is hosted at this URL. I don’t 

use any social media to promote my business other than my portfolio. I 
gain clients solely by personal networking. Since opening on 1/11/11 
All for the Lord has spent $1,040.96 on expenses and earned $1,086.33. 
Upcoming projects include two major web sites estimated at a $4,700 
value. However, as business goes on I intend to market myself as a Print 
Graphic Designer. I have one business partner. If you know of anyone 
who needs Graphic Design please forward their info to me. Thanks!
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